
MINUTES 
Sanbornton Conservation Commission 

 
Meeting Date and Time: Wednesday, December 29th 2021 at 7:00 PM 
Meeting Place: Town Offices, 573 Sanborn Rd, Sanbornton NH 
 
Present: Chair Brad Crosby, Ray Masse, Dick Ayers, Dave Perry, Gail Morrison, Karen 
Bordeau, Selectman Jim Dick 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 Mitiguy Easement Purchase 

 
Chair Brad Crosby opened the public hearing at 7:02pm. There was no input from audience 
members. The public hearing closed at 7:03pm. Selectman Jim Dick explained that the 
Conservation Commission can vote to recommend the easement purchase which will then go to 
the Board of Selectmen at their next meeting. Ray Masse made a motion to recommend the 
easement purchase of approximately 23 acres at Tax Map 26, Lot 63 for $52,000. Dick Ayers 
seconded the motion and the motion passed, with Chair Crosby abstaining.  
 
Chair Crosby noted that Warren Lake has been hired as attorney for the easement purchase 
and he has been in contact with Nancy Mitiguy’s attorney already; a closing date is yet to be set. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm. 

 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Audry Barriault 
 


